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 Objection

Comments I must object to the landfill proposal in The Hollow.  Not only because of the likely 
water pollution and contamination from the previous household landfill but also because of the loss of 
unique habitat for our precious wildlife including peregrine falcons, sand martins and great crested 
newts.  If this project goes ahead it will be a disaster.
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